
From: Timothy Bazen <timothybazen@yahoo.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/27/2017 10:13:12 AM
Subject: RE: Darlington County Convention

Mr. Grooms,

Thank you. We are looking forward to having him there.

Thanks,
Timothy Bazen 
 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Mon, Mar 27, 2017 at 10:08 AM, Hayden Grooms
wrote:

Mr. Bazen,

 

I apologize for not replying to this message, I thought that I had. Just to confirm though, the Lieutenant Governor 
would still like to address the Darlington County Convention Saturday April 22, at 2:00 PM.

 

Sorry for the confusion and thanks for your help.

 

Sincerely,

 

Hayden Grooms

 

From: Timothy Bazen [mailto:timothybazen@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 4:28 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Re: Darlington County Convention

 

Hayden,

 

We certainly would be delighted to have the LT. Governor Bryant come speak at our Convention. If he is 
still interested please put us on his schedule for that day!

 

Thanks,

mailto:Timothy%20Bazen%20%3Ctimothybazen@yahoo.com%3E
mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov
https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/mobile/?.src=Android


 

Timothy Bazen

 

State Executive Committeeman

Darlington County Republican Party

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

 

On Tue, Mar 14, 2017 at 4:02 PM, Hayden Grooms

<HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Bryant, 
regarding the Darlington County Convention. It is my understanding that the convention will be held 
April 22, and will convene at 2:00. It is my hope that there is still availability for the Lieutenant 
Governor to address the convention. The Lieutenant Governor wants to take this opportunity to meet 
with local groups and hear from them about what concerns and issues they feel need to be addressed. He 
is already booked to address Horry County’s convention at 11:30 and we would like to be able to address 
your convention as well. If this opportunity is available, please feel free to reply anytime via email or 
phone call. I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thank you for your help,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
 

https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/mobile/?.src=Android
mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

